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Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting 
November 13, 2014 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by President, Bob Duffin at Pillar Rock. 
 
Sign-Up Sheet for our December (Christmas) meeting was passed around.  Our December meeting will be held downstairs at Pillar 
Rock.  We will also have our Christmas gift exchange at that meeting, so as a reminder, please bring a gift for a female and a gift for 
a male and marked them accordingly.  Also, don’t forget the candy contest! 
 
Minutes – Bob Duffin noted a change to last month’s minutes.  The sign-up sheet was listed for both the Nov. and Dec. meetings 
when it was only for the November meeting.  The sign-up sheet for our December meeting is being distributed at this meeting.  A 
motion was made by Darin Hendrickson and seconded by Gordon Edwards to approve last month’s meeting minutes with the 
noted change.  Motion passed. 
 
Thank Yous – Thank you to Judy Kent for our decorative candy and nut cups at our tables this meeting.  Also, thank you cards 
were received and distributed from Sharrie Trachte and Nancy Boehm. 
 
New Members – It is the first meeting attended by our new members, Tom and Erin Flores.  Welcome!! 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Treasurer’s Report given by Bob Kent.  Our checking account balance at the beginning of the month was 
$8,344.29. 
 
Web Master – The website is “cruising” along as usual!  It has been updated with the trophies won from summer shows. 
 
Old Business – None. 
 
New Business – There was a discussion regarding giving our usual $500 to the Food Bank this month and next month.  Also we 
discussed giving the $1,500 as part of our scholarship fund to Big Bend Community College.  A motion was made by Annie 
Edwards and seconded by Nancy Boehm to follow through with these donations.  Motion passed.   
 
Darin Hendrickson also brought up for discussion the idea of having the Pledge of Allegiance before our meetings.  It was tabled for 
now until the bylaws can be researched. 
 
Dessert Contest – The dessert contest winners were:  Karen Crook for her Kahlua Cake ($10) 
         Annie Edwards for her Raspberry Cheesecake  ($10) 
         Gordon Edwards for his Cherry Crisp  ($20) 
         Snow Cherries for her Snow Cherries  ($30) 
 
50/50 - $28.50 to Linda Benson 
 
Car of the Month – Karen Crook 
 
Next Meeting – Our next meeting will be December 11, 2014 at Pillar Rock (downstairs).  Don’t forget the candy contest!  Meeting 
adjourned at 7:30 PM. 
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Clay & Karen Crook  
  Summer- Blue 1992 Geo Convertible 3 cylinder (41 mpg) 

Winter - Red 1997 Geo 2 door 4 cylinder (44 mpg) 

   This year the ’92 was driven in the summer and is going south for a while.  
The ’97 has been in a shop since June of 2014.  
I told the shop people that the ’97 was not a priority.  
  It has spent all the time in the same bay and on the hoist since  
June as obtaining the correct parts has been a real problem.  
It may be ready by January of 2015. 
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Clay & Karen Crook's '92 Geo Convertible & '97 Geo 2 Door 


